
 

 

No. 038/2018               22 January 2018 

                                                                                        
 

TO ALL BRANCHES WITH BTPFS MEMBERS 
 

 

Dear Colleague 
 

BTPFS Sanitary Provision  

 
Following representation to BTPFS regarding the sanitary provision across the BT Estate we have 

now received an update from the business. 
 

With respect to the provision of sanitary bins in the operational and unoccupied BT Estate, BTPFS 

are progressing well although the timeline with  PHS - which is the waste licensed waste carrier 
providing disposal and recycling -  and the production of so many new bins is causing some 

delay.  
 

However, in summary: 

 
• BTPFS will be installing 4825 additional buildings with a PHS serviced sanitary provision. 

 

• One bin per building, in either the unisex or ladies toilet. 
 

• The roll out is due to commence during Q4.  
 

• BTPFS are finalising the timeline with PHS, this centres around the large amount of new 

bins which PHS have to manufacture. 
  

Any questions should be addressed to Sally Bridge sabridge@cwu.org 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 
  
Sally Bridge 
National Officer 
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